
NO SMOKING

Effective July 24, 2003, the amended New York State Clean Indoor Air Act 
(Public Health Law, Article 13-E) prohibits smoking in virtually all 

workplaces, including restaurants and bars. The changes in the Act reflect 
the states commitment to ensuring that all workers are protected from 
secondhand smoke. Localities may continue to adopt and enforce local 
laws regarding smoking. However, these regulations must be at least as 

strict as the Clean Indoor Air Act. 

STATE OF NEW YORK - Department of Health - Antonio, M.D., M.P.H., DR.P.H., Commissioner

For more information call 1-800-458-1158, ext. 2-7600




